## FSMC Forum for Conservation and Harvest Planning Action Item Tracking Sheet

Date Updated :	4-Apr

Colour Coding:

<- on-going <- complete

Theme	Item	Detail	Person(s) Responsible	Status	Date Identified	Target Date	Date Completed	Comment / Notes
Recreational Fishing	DFO to follow up on regulatory framework to understand ability to change the licencing approach. If not, what would be required to change the framework to support a change?	Report back at Forum 2	Matthew Parslow	In progress	2-Feb-23		·	24-Feb: Initial discussions with the recreational management team has occurred. Potential for a presentation and discussion on recreational management at Forum 3.
Fraser Sockeye	Follow up with David Patterson about a presentation on radio telemetry work		Matthew Parslow	In progress	2-Feb-23			24-Feb: Initial discussion with David occurred. A presentation on David's work will be occurring at April PSC meetings, Dave is also willing to attend Forum in April to present. Interest in understanding objectives for the presentation to better frame the work.
Fraser Sockeye	DFO-Nations to follow-up regarding objectives for additional assessment fishery.		STC / Jacob Omajali	In progress	2-Feb-23			Discussions to occur.
Fraser Sockeye	Potential Tech Question: what old infrastructure could be used to support migration?		JTWG	In progress	2-Feb-23		4-Mar	Pending follow up from David Patterson's presentation. <b>03-Apr</b> : Summary of fishways shared with Forum participants.
Fraser Sockeye	Did more salmon get to the spawning grounds because not all communities saw increases in access?		JTWG		2-Feb-23			Consider review at the JTWG.
Jet Boat Impacts	Contact Transport Canada to determine if they can provide a presentation		Matthew Parslow		2-Feb-23			<b>24-Feb:</b> Work underway to identify contacts.
Jet Boat Impacts	Consider a presentation from LF groups on the work they have done relating to jet boat impacts.		Forum Planning Committee?		2-Feb-23			No key person identified during discussions.
Forum Process	Review approach to ordering information in presentations (e.g. FSC, rec, comm'l)		Forum Planning Committee?		2-Feb-23			No key person identified during discussions.
Forum Process	Set and hold deadlines for provision of presentations		All	on-going	2-Feb-23			24-Feb: DFO staff were challenged to provide presentations on time for Forum 2 due to the timing of PSC meetings and release of the final agenda. Work will continue to improve timeliness of provision for the third Forum.
Forum Process	Strategic planning disucssion re: Forum role in FSCMA implementation		Strategic Planning Team	on-going	2-Feb-23	5/30/2023		To be flagged for discussion at the Strategic Planning meeting
Policy & Process Issues	Seek an update on Salmon Cooridnating Committee IFMP Work		FPC	on-going	2-Feb-23			
Access to Fishing Opportunity	DFO to consider funding for sharing discussions		Matthew Parslow	In progress	2-Feb-23			<b>24-Feb:</b> Discussions are underway to frame up a draft workplan to seek funding.
Access to Fishing Opportunity	Discuss approaches to address the interest in sharing detailed allocation information.		TBD	on-going	2-Feb-23			
Steelhead Management	DFO to provide details of the 2023 Steelhead Management Approach.	Share details by the second Forum.	Jeff Radford	Complete	2-Feb-23	28-Feb-23	28-Feb-23	<b>24-Feb:</b> Handout shared, presentation and discussion to occur at Forum 2.
Forum Process	Forum planners to share a summary of key discussion points from previous Forum as part of agenda packages.		FPC	on-going	2-Mar-23			
Forum Process	Include JTC/JTWG memo in future Forum Agenda packages on the FSMC Website.		FPC	on-going	2-Mar-23			
Forum Process	JTWG Co-chairs to plan expanded meeting to prep for Victoria Forum/review list of info requested by JTWG reps.		Mike Staley, Maddie Thompson	complete	2-Mar-23			Meeting was planned. One day schedule maintained for this meeting.
Forum Process	JTWG reps to be included in Forum Renewal discussions.		Matthew Parslow, Greg Witzky, West Coast Aquatic	on-going	2-Mar-23			Identified to WCA for addition to future work.
Forum Process	DFO to flag whether presentations are for information only or require a response.		DFO	on-going	2-Mar-23			Noted to be addressed in each presentation.
Chinook Management	Request for formal JTC presentation re their Chinook work to Forum in Victoria, at least for Tier 1.		FSMC JTC Members	on-going	2-Mar-23			
Chinook Management	Quinsam discussions should be with the Quinsam/Campbell River Salmon Committee			Complete	2-Mar-23			Noted.
Chinook Management	DFO to provide analysis of MSF proposals from previous years.		DFO - TBD	on-going	2-Mar-23	mid April		Tech report anticipated mid-late April. Preliminary information has been sahred with the tech group.

Chinook Management	DFO to consider additional details of concerns about MSFs beyond what was captured in "What We Heard" — i.e. as documented in Forum 2	DFO	Complete	2-Mar-23		Information captured in the summary of information developed.
Fraser Sockeye / Pink	minutes. Suggestion to establish internal DFO process to ensure such info is shared in a timely/transparent manner to	DFO - TBD	on-going	2-Mar-23		
Fraser Sockeye / Pink	support FN technical staff.  DFO to add FN observers & Fraser  Panel Tech Committee members to author group when developing forecast technical report.	DFO - TBD	on-going	2-Mar-23	31-Oct	Approach to be confirmed in the fall with Kaitlyn Dionne.
Fraser Sockeye / Pink	DFO to provide JTWG reps with more technical analysis to evaluate escapement options	DFO - TBD	Complete	2-Mar-23	3-Apr	Additional work undertaken with the JTWG at their meeting on April 3. Details are included in shared documents.
Fraser Sockeye / Pink	DFO to share 2023 Fraser sockeye & pink forecast report ASAP.	DFO - TBD	on-going	2-Mar-23		Author has shared figures and is available to explain if needed. Draft is not yet ready to be shared, but will once ready.
IFR Coho	DFO to share 2022 escapement & marine survival info mid-March	DFO - TBD	Complete	2-Mar-23	3/28/202	3 Shared in Forum presentation set for April 4th.
Steelhead Management	FSMC to reach out to the Province, DFO to support as needed	DFO - TBD	Complete	2-Mar-23		r ·
Steelhead Management	DFO will share info on SARA listing and provide info on rec fishery steelhead encounters at April Forum.	DFO - TBD	on-going	2-Mar-23		
Steelhead Management	Requests for a summary of actions taken under the Steelhead Action Plan.	DFO - TBD	on-going	2-Mar-23		
Steelhead Management	Jeff Grout will meet with BC counterpart (Jen Davis) and report at April Forum.	Jeff Grout	complete	2-Mar-23		Presentation to occur at the April Forum.
Steelhead Management	LFFA request for summary of savings from management actions in Lr Fraser fisheries after steelhead window closure ends. Atlegay request for similar review of savings from restrictions. Not just savings, technical info supporting closure.	DFO - TBD	on-going	2-Mar-23		
Indigenous Showcase	Water quality monitoring: Marcel to connect Murray and Rebeccas to support UFFCA & LFFA connection to discuss similar work.	Marcel Shephert	on-going	2-Mar-23		